
Public Hearing 
on the 

Proposed FY 2017-18 Budget for 

Washington County Unorganized Territories 
 

The Washington County Commissioners wish to 

invite all interested parties to attend a Public Hearing on 

the proposed FY 2017-2018 Budget for Washington 

County Unorganized Territories  

Thursday, December 8th, at 4:00 p.m.  

in the Washington County Probate Courtroom 

 in Machias. 

 

Your Participation is Important to Us 


